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April 23, 2023

Re: Item 7.1 – Funding Recommendations for Fiscal Year 2023-24 Annual Action Plan

Dear Mayor Hicks and Members of the City Council:

The LWV supports the building of permanent supportive housing for those who are experiencing
homelessness as well as programs and policies to assist those who are experiencing
homelessness or about to become homeless so their basic human needs can be met.

We support the proposed funding allocations to the various nonprofits and organizations that
provide social support to those in need, most importantly the funding necessary to get Crestview
to begin renovation as construction costs continue to rise.

(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)

Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View

cc: Harsha Ramchandani Wayne Chen Aarti Shrivastava
Kimbra McCarthy Heather Glaser


